
Donna 
Baker

From:Donna Baker
Sent:Sun, 17 Nov 2019 14:17:18 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

A bigger Aldi store is needed with its own car parking facilities. The old co-op base 
makes an eyesore on the high street and this will bring about change and jobs . This is 
much needed in old skelmersdale with the co-op being the only supermarket there .

Yours,

Donna Baker

1

Wigan road

Skelmersdale

WN8 8NB


